
 

               
               
              
              
               
                
Principal’s Message  
Kathy Stoyle, Principal 
 

Hello!  Happy Fall!  Don’t forget, our Glen Lake School Parents & Guardians Visit School Night will be Thursday, 
October 5th    5:30-6:30.  This year, once again, we will use an Open House format and students will be able to 
show their classroom to their families.  Curriculum information for parents will be posted online before that 
evening.  Teachers will be available to answer curriculum and other questions that evening.  This is not a time 
to conference with the teacher, but rather a chance to learn more about your child’s day from your child.  
Kindergartners and preschoolers may visit any time between 5:30 and 6:30. This is a “come and go as you 
please” event!  We look forward to seeing you! 

 
Thank you for your cooperation with our arrival and dismissal procedures that make it safe and efficient for all.  
A few arrival/dismissal reminders, please accompany your student across the crosswalk!  Students may not 
cross by themselves.   There is NO PARKING on the side of our driveway.  If you wish to park and walk your 
child up, you MUST park in the parking lot.  Lastly, there is NO SMOKING anywhere on school property.    
Thank you for your cooperation to keep our students safe.  Student safety is our most important job!  Please 
share this information with anyone who transports your child!  
 
All the best,   
Kathy Stoyle, Principal 
 
October 
Thursday 10/5:  Parents/Guardians Visit School Night 5:30-6:30 
Monday 10/9:  Columbus Day, No School 
Tuesday 10/31:  Kindergarten Fall Harvest Theme Day (Preschool will celebrate this theme 
throughout the week.)  More details to come in our next newsletter! 
 
November 
Friday 11/10:  Veterans Day observed, No School 
Monday 11/13:  Picture Retakes 
Wednesday 11/22 Early Release Day, No PM Classes 
Thursday 11/23 – Friday 11/24:  Thanksgiving Recess, No School 

Woody’s Turtle Times 
Glen Lake School 
A Great Place to Start! 
September 28, 2023 

603-497-3550 



Nurse’s Corner 
By Olivia Winkfield RN, BSN, CPN 
Glen Lake School Nurse 

In our health lesson for October, we will discuss our five senses. We will explore our 
sense of smell using “mystery containers,” and the kids will guess what is in the 
container. They will explore all five senses by eating assorted flavors of popcorn. Is it 
crunchy? Is it sweet or buttery? What does popcorn sound like? The kids will have a lot 
of fun!   

We will soon be conducting vision and hearing screenings at Glen Lake. Stay tuned for 
more details to come.   

Be well and enjoy the nice fall weather!   
 

Mrs. Winkfield   
Glen Lake School Nurse  
603-660-5952  
olivia.winkfield@sau19.org  

 
 

Counting Fun… 
 

Count how many apples are in the different groups in this newsletter. 
 

Challenge:  Count how many apples there are altogether! 
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